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The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 
AB 953 (RIPA) updates / AB 2773 (stops notification by peace officer) 

 
 
As of January 1st, 2024, additional reporting will be required for RIPA entries. The 
requirements are outlined in the attached Power Point. Additionally, covered are the 
requirements of AB 2773. 
 
Sworn personnel are required to view the Power Point and take the provided test, 
passing at 100 percent. It is important supervisors assure their personnel complete this 
training by December 18, 2023. 
 
Please use this link to review the Power Point and complete the test.  
 
Test: Training Section - RIPATest 
 
Supervisors may view staff test results by clicking on the following link: 
 
Results: RIPATest - All Items 
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http://sharepoint/ASB/PersonnelDivision/Training/SitePages/RIPATest.aspx
http://sharepoint/ASB/PersonnelDivision/Training/Lists/RIPATest/AllItems.aspx

